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APPRECIATION

On behalf of the Board, I would like to take this opportunity to
express our sincere appreciation to our employees, shareholders
and business associates for their contribution and support to the
Group.

On behalf of the Board
Cheung Lai See, Sophie

Director

Hong Kong, 18 December, 2001


